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SCHOOL NEWS 

 

Travel Plan News Letter 
 

October is National Walk to School Month. 
We are running The Crocodile Trail every Monday and Friday morning, from 8.20 -8.30 at The Harrow.  

 
          

Road Safety & School Travel Plan  
Mondays and Fridays, we will continue with the crocodile trail. As 
parents please can you reinforce the importance of wearing 
seatbelts as this is a legal requirement to keep children safe, the 
importance of crossing the road safely and using the crossing 
patroller. 
 
Permission to walk home 
If you have given permission for your KS2 child to walk home 

please note this does not apply to the after-school clubs. We will need parents to email to give consent as 
there is no crossing patroller with night’s drawing in and getting darker earlier.  
 
WOW – Walk once a week  
Our target is for everyone to walk or use park and stride once a week.  
 
 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 



Benefits of Walking to School  
October is National Walk to School Month If you’re not already taking part in our walk to school challenge, 
why not try and start experiencing reduced congestion, cleaner air and safer roads outside the school gates. 
Classes will work together to make as many active journeys as possible across a week, tracking their progress 
as they go on the fun and interactive Travel Tracker. Those that participate will receive an end of month 
reward! Children will learn about the important reasons to walk and the difference it can make for 
individuals, communities and the planet! 
 

 
 
 

 


